
 

 

 

INVITATION TO TENDER 
 

CITY OF FORT ST. JOHN 
2024 CONCRETE MAINTENANCE TENDER 
 

Contract documents, contract drawings and any reference material for this 

project only will be distributed electronically in digital format through the 

tendering website at https://urbansystems.bidsandtenders.ca/. Information will 

be available online on or after March 21, 2024. 

Tenders are scheduled to close on April 09, 2024 at 2:00:00 PM local time 

through the tendering website at https://urbansystems.bidsandtenders.ca/. 

Tenders received by other methods will not be accepted. 

The work to be undertaken generally consists of, but is not limited to, the 

following: 

• Miscellaneous concrete removals and replacements throughout 

the City of Fort St. John in various configurations of concrete curb, 

gutter and sidewalks including complete site restoration of asphalt 

and landscaping.  Quantities will vary from site to site throughout 

the City.  The City has the option to offer a one (1) year extension 

to the contract. 

All inquiries should be directed to: 

City of Fort St. John, Alexa Kalina, Contract Administrator, prior to April 09, 

2024 at 2:00:00 PM through the tendering website at 

https://urbansystems.bidsandtenders.ca/. 
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